
Dear Valued Community Member

This year Everett Public Schools Career and Technical Education (CTE) Department is 
looking at a new approach to how community advisories / partnerships are designed and 
executed. We greatly appreciate and value your commitment to Career and Technical 
Education and our community in which we live and work. The kickoff that was 
tentatively scheduled for Monday October 10th  has been cancelled and we are currently 
looking at other options for celebrating our students successes with all community 
advisories. 

We do value your input and participation in the past and would like you to consider being 
a part of our advisory again this year. If you could please email or call Diane Storm of 
your intent we would greatly appreciate this. Diane may be reached by emailing 
dstorm@everettsd.org or calling (425) 385-4073.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership to better serve our students of 
Everett Public Schools and to help prepare them for their future. 

Carl

Carl L. Fender
Director, Career and Technical Education
Everett Public Schools
STEM Center
3700 Federal Ave
Email: cfender@everettsd.org
(425) 385-4073
Fax: (425) 385-4052

This information is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or 
privileged material.  Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, 
this information by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the 
sender and delete the material from any computer. Thank You.
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